Aprit 15, 1974

Mobil 04L Corporation
Hobbs, New Mexico

Attn: Dnilling Dept.

RE: BOP Test - Your Bindell Commission #1

Gentlemen:

We made a hydrostatic pressuwre tébt to captioned blowout control equipment on
Apil 13, 1974, and wish to advise the following:

At the conclusion of testing:

Ttems of the blowout control equipment grom top of test packer fanded in Zop
0f casing up through Hydnil were tested to 2500% with separate fests being made at the
'pneAbune 0§ 5000% to pipe nams, 9 5/8" casing, chokeline, choke-manifold, and Zo the
valves and §ittings of the bop stack proper. Body test only Zo blind nams.

There wenre no visible Leak to items tested at the conclusion of testing.

A delay was observed to operation of bLowout controf equipment at the conclusion

of testing - union on closing Line to Hydnil Leaked (repaired as needed). CLosures were

made using accumulatons only to the observed pressure of 1200% fon test Lo ram Lype bops
and 1400% fon test to Hydrnil. Accumulatons were pressured to 18004 at end of test. Contnodl
valves operated as indicated on closing unit manifold at end of test. Bop extentions were
not hooked up.

No test desired to the upper kelly cock (not in nig inventory at time of Ztest),
nor to the Lower kelly cock (not in nig inventony at time of test), on %o the dnuill pipe

safety valve (not in nig inventory at time of fest).



